Bill Bennett. Bill has been in our club since
*Q77. He is on the Safety Committee, is one of our |

eeters, and has been in charge of the coleslaw for |
the Shrimporee for many years. He has been a |
locksmith for over 30 vyears and is located in |
Seabrook. He has one daughter, and enjoys trips to |
Padre Island and Yail.
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